
 

 

View from our church Thursday afternoon 

 

Hello family and friends, 

The Ministry has been busy, and we will update you more later, but right now I would like to ask you to 
pray for an urgent need that we have, the city has been hit by a flood and we are trying to help the 
community as much as possible. People were taking refugee on their roofs. The churches also lost many 
expensive items that were under water. If you feel led to help in any way as we provide light and love to the 
community please contact us. 

I just came back from working in the flood zone, and I’m very encouraged by how loving neighboring areas 
have been to support their communities. Many people and restaurants have been donating cooked food 
to us to distribute, also asking how they can help meet the needs of others. It’s times like these that you 
see what is possible of true community. Thanks to God, many have heard his prompting to be the hands 
and feet of Jesus to their neighbor. Please contact us if it would be a joy to participate in what the church 
is doing. It is not my heart to assume upon the generosity of others. Our friends, families, and supporters 
are the most generous people I’ve ever known. We love you dearly. God bless.  

  

Blessings!  

Evan and Rachel 


